
EMERGENCY ACTION TO
#SaveUConn

WHEN: FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22

TIME: 12:00 – 3:00 PM

WHERE: LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING (LOB)
2nd FLOOR, 300 CAPITOL AVENUE,
HARTFORD (free parking in adjacent garage)

WHY: OPPOSE THE DEVASTATING CUTS IN
THE TOXIC REPUBLICAN STATE
BUDGET AND APPROVED BY THE
LEGISLATURE.

Legislators on Saturday passed a Republican state budget scheme 
that’s balanced on the backs of working people and which risks the 
future health and stability of Connecticut. The governor has promised a 
veto — but if this toxic plan becomes law, it would cut over $300 million in 
services at UConn and UConn Health. 

That's why we’re coming together in Hartford to tell elected officials that 
this cruel and damaging state budget would be catastrophic for our 
students and patients.

Don’t Let the Legislature
Steal Our Future!


